
Then you should submit a proposal to give a  
5-minute, low-stakes and fun lightning talk about your  
capstone, research, or pedagogy! Scholars’ Studio is an 
opportunity to practice communicating your work in  
front of a supportive general audience — without using a lot of 
technical or academic jargon. The Autumn 2024 event will take 
place on Wednesday, Nov. 20, 3 - 4 p.m., on the Seattle campus. 

SCAN TO 
LEARN MORE

P R O P O S A L S  D U E  >

10.25.24

Are you a grad student 
or postdoc who 
wants to perfect your 
presentation skills for 
a general audience? 

S U B M I T  A  P R O P O S A L  > 

washington.libwizard.com/f/scholars-studio

OPEN 
CALL
FOR PROPOSALS


